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We have a finite supply of clean water on our planet. As large CAFO's are placed on water systems,
they endanger our water. The EPA has pointed out that more and bigger CAFO's are the leading cause
of impairment to our waterways.
Humans cannot live without clean water.
My granddaughter cannot live without clean water.
Please do not grant this permanent permit. The Buffalo River is a treasure that cannot be spoiled by
hog waste.

Glenda Allison
2835 Hwy 221 So.
Berryville, AR 72616
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